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2020 RSTP-STIP RESURFACING PROJECT 
SLURRY SEAL 

 

The County of Santa Cruz Department of Public Works has announced that work on the 2020 RSTP-

STIP Resurfacing Project is continuing through Friday, June 25, 2021, weather permitting.  Slurry seal 

operations will take place on project roadways, listed below.  Roads will be subject to traffic delays with 

lane closures and road closures between the hours of 8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. 

SLURRY SEAL – UPPER EAST ZAYANTE RD 

Wednesday, May 12, 2021  HWY 35 to one mile south of HWY 35 

Thursday, May 13, 2021  One mile south of HWY 35 to Wilderfield Road 

Friday, May 14, 2021   Wilderfield Road to Eagle Tree Lane 

 

SLURRY SEAL – EAST ZAYANTE RD 

Monday, May 17, 2021  Eagle Tree Lane to Sun Mountain Road 

Tuesday, May 18, 2021  Sun Mountain Road to Westwood Road 

Wednesday, May 19, 2021  Westwood Road to Valley View Avenue 

Thursday, May 20, 2021  Valley View Avenue to Olympia Station Road 

 

The schedule is subject to change due to weather or other conditions.  The Department of Public Works 

would like the motoring public to avoid these areas if possible or be prepared for delays.  Please visit the 

project website at www.santacruzcountyresurfacingproject.info for more information. 
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